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June 15, 2020

Mayerson Student Philanthropy Project
Nunn Drive, Landrum 540
Highland Heights, KY 41099

Dear Dr. Jonathan S. Cullick:

Thank you for changing a life with your recent contribution of $3,000.00 grant monies, to DCCH
Center for Children and Families. Through your gift, you provide a safe home, food, clothing,
education and therapy for children living at DCCH Center.

Children come to DCCH feeling alone and unloved. You make an enormous impact on their
lives and show them someone does care.

Because of you, the kids at DCCH are safe, loved, and on their way to making lasting life
changes. You give our children hope for a better tomorrow.

With gratitude,

ARetend 8 VO leon
Robert J. Wilson
Executive Director

Leave a lasting legacy. Please consider remembering DCCH in your estate planning.
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P.S. Please retain this letter for your tax records. In as much as no gifts or services have been received by you in
consideration of this donation, its value is fully tax-deductible.
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May 27, 2020

Jonathan S. Cullick, Ph.D.

Mayerson Student Philanthropy Project

R.C. Durr Foundation Award

Northern Kentucky University Nunn Drive, MP 475C
Highland Heights, KY 41099

Dear Jonathan,

Teachers and students are navigating uncharted territory. The need for
school supplies and educational materials continues - even if students are

not in the classroom.

Thank you for the grant of $1,000.00 received on May 27, 2020 in support
of the Crayons for Kids Fund at Crayons to Computers.

The Crayons team is working to understand what the need looks like in this
new, unprecedented world. For example, we've heard from schools that
have depleted their supplies while sending materials home for virtual
learning and have asked Crayons for more items. We have provided

53 schools with supplies of 72 different items valued at more than
$320,000. This could not have been accomplished without your support.

Our staff and board are committed to doing whatever we can for as long as
we can to fulfill requests that come in and provide supplies to school
communities. We expect the need for school supplies and educational
materials to expand over the next few months as the economic ripple
effects are fully realized and felt - regardless of whether students are in the
classroom or not. As you know, many families in our community live on the
edge of poverty, and an event like this can become the difference between
barely making ends meet and financial disaster.

Thank you for caring so much about teachers and their students in need.
With warm regards

- J‘”J‘ZS'

Amy L. Cheney
President & CEO

This letter confirms that no goods or services were received in exchange for this gift
received on 5/27/2020. Please retain this letter for your records. Crayons to
Computers is a not-for-profit organization under IRS section 501(c)(3).
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